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2014-2024



$400 Large (9)
$400 Small (9)

Up to $100 for each donation 

Bonus Hours

Match
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$400 Large (5)
$400 Small (5)
$757 (2)

$1000 Large (2)
$1000 Small (2)

Challenges

Grand Prizes

$250 (7)
Golden Tickets



Up to $100 for each
donation
 
12:30pm until $10,000 is
spent

Announced live on
13News now right before
on the noon broadcast

MATCH DOLLARS
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IT’S A WIN-WIN!



Grand Prizes (5)
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Show them the love!

Locations Linked

Engage donors, staff, volunteers, board, etc.

More posts = better chances of winning

USE ALL HASHTAGS

Win a beach bag with $100 gift card

Win $1,000 PAGE 7



$1,500 in prizes (7)
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Donor Recognition 

The only way to win 
a 3rd prize!

Great publicity
opportunity



CHALLENGES (12)
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Engage your P2P Fundraisers



Why? More Like Why NOT?

If not them, 
then WHO?

100% 
No-brainer!

Starting point!

Engage your board!

Easy donations on the
leaderboard!
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It’s a WIN-WIN! PERIOD!

PCF EXAMPLE!
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$6,800



BONUS HOURS
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STRATEGY #1

Even if you don’t win
any prizes, you have
all the donation
money you
accumalated in the
first hour just for
trying!

You are early on the
leader boards and
earlier on the leader
board increases your
chances for a grand
prize of $1000!

It’s a WIN-WIN! PERIOD!
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$2,500 $3,300



STRATEGY #2
Even if you don’t win
any prizes, you have
all the donation
money ($1200 in this
scenario) you
accumulated just for
trying!

You have new donors
to cultivate for your
next fundraiser but at
a minimum next
year’s giving day!

It’s a WIN-WIN! PERIOD!
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$1,200 $2,000

It’s the most engaging
fun prize to
participate in!

40 @ $30



STRATEGY #3
You have all the
donation money you
accumulated ($2,000)
just for trying!

You have new donors
to cultivate for your
next fundraiser but at
a minimum next
year’s giving day!

It’s a WIN-WIN! PERIOD!
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$2,000 $2,000

Your P2P Fundraisers
get to feel they really
impacted your
numbers!

(20 P2P @ $100 each)

Watch the P2P
training. Note: P2Ps
raise almost 4x for
orgs who utilize them
vs. those who don’t!
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Plan and
Strategize with
your team!

Communicate
your strategy
far and wide!

Have FUN 
FUNraising!
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ENGAGE
everyone in
your universe
to help you win!



TOMORROW BY 5PM!



END SLDE

GOOD LUCK!


